

Milwaukee 150 1846) 19

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

April 19, 2001

Ms. Annette Sloan 3949 N. 11th Street Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53206 Dear Ms. Sloan:

This is to notify you that on Monday, March 26, 2001, the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Tavern Dance license for the premises at 340 W. Reservoir Avenue ("Right Spot") in the 6th Aldermanic District, be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the following:

Deny Tavern Dance supplement on concentration and Parking.

On Tuesday, April 10, 2001, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

CAROLYN HILL-ROBERTSON

Deputy City Clerk

RDL:crr

cc: Milwaukee Police Department,
Administration-Licenses
License Division
City Attorney
File